SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS

2013-14

Tuesday, March 4, 2014

Safety Committee Meeting — District Office Board Room

Attendance: Dwayne Prosceno, Kimberly MacDonald, and Douglas Brown, & Carla Sauer, Jan Dubbs

Absent: Christopher Snyder

Discussion:

1. Daylight savings time starts this weekend.

There were some issues with heat over the cold winter. Most were addressed once
reported.

3. Six workman comp reports — kitchen and elementary playground.

4. Traffic concerns and spring sports were discussed. Dwayne said he painted direction arrows
and exit markings at the high school due to the construction.

5. Plans were discussed in concerns to fire drills at the middle school next year.

Questions were brought up about lockdowns with the modular.

7. The flow of students at the middle school next year with both high and middle school
students was discussed. Mr. Groshek and Mr. Heintzelman have taken this into account and
are preparing the schedule. They are aware of potential bottlenecks.

8. High School teachers will all need access to the middle school.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45



